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SALON INTAKE – SAT. -  JUNE 2  
 

Don’t  forget the upcoming Salon Intake at UW Hospital on 

Saturday,  June 2.   If you have not received your packet, 

which was mailed in late April, please notify Charmaine 

Harbort (harbor@sbcglobal.net)/221-9580) or Beatrice 

Williams (beatrice1702@charter.net /221-2542).  Be sure to 

read all instructions included in the packet so that there are 

no last-minute surprises for you.   Intake begins at 9:00 and 

ends at 11:00 a.m.  Since this is a large show involving all 

MAG members, we want the entire intake process to go 

smoothly. 

 

Three volunteers are still needed to transport artwork to the 

Surgical Waiting Room at Intake.   Please contact Norma 

Hove (aohove@wisc.edu/274-2505) if you can help. 

 

 

Karen Christianson Awarded Woman of Distinction Recognition 

    
Beyond her accomplishments in the art world, MAG’s Karen Christianson will be one of six 

women honored on May 24 at the YWCA awards luncheon.  Karen has been lauded for her 

advocacy and fundraising for Access Community Health Centers.  She has also just finished 

serving as board chair of  Breast Cancer Recovery. 
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       Calendar 

2012 Salon Intake                June 2 

MAG Board Meeting         June 4 

  Salon Reception               June 24 

Salon Pickup                        July 28 
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May 7 MAG Board Meeting Minutes 
 

Attendance:  Norma Hove, Norma Koshalek, Cindy Koshalek, Sue Lewis, Kris Kellor, Kerri Shannon , Susan Baez, 
Pam Andros, Loretta Dooley, Chuck Tupa 
 
 
Approval of April Minutes 
 
1.  Treasurer's report:  Susan reports that insurance is paid.  There is $9,357.73 in MAG's account. 
 
2.  Salon Update:  All of the Salon Coordinators have been contacted. 
 
     Donations to date:  Frank Lloyd Wright Print $75.00 value, Bernies gift card $50.00 value, Smoky’s gift card $50.00 
value, Betty Lou Cruises $30.00 value, Mariner's Gift Card, Bead Bin Gift Card, Benvento’s Gift Card.  WPS sent a 
check donation of $100.00. 
 
     It was decided that 400 Salon postcards will be printed. 
     
     Reception:  Michelle Klock purchased paper goods for the Salon reception.   She is experienced in banquet 
preparation.  MAG is looking for a few volunteers to help set up, take down, and keeping the food platters filled during 
the Salon reception.  MAG also needs a photographer during the Salon reception for  pictures.  MAG would like to take 
pictures of the winners 30 minutes prior to the reception starting.  Thank you, Norma K, for completing the Salon 
ribbons!   
 
3.  Art Fair on the Square:  Names were drawn for future AFOS shows.  Please see separate article. 
 
4.  Other Business/Concerns: 
 
     -  Norma Hove made the motion that the Annual Fall dinner be moved to October from November.    Seconded by 
Cindy Koshalek.  All approved.  Suggested restaurant:  Imperial Gardens. 
 
      - Remind MAG members to use their webpage provided by the MAG website.  Each member is able to add 
pictures of their work, bio, artist statement. 
 
     - Cindy Koshalek is asking MAG members who would like to volunteer for the "Centennial 2014 Celebration 
Committee," which will organize and set up events to celebrate MAG’s hundredth year anniversary.  Cindy has already 
set up monthly art exhibitions for MAG members at two art galleries:  Blue Iris Gallery in Deerfield (September) and 

Absolutely Art in Madison (October).  MAG members already will be displaying their art at UW Hospital and Clinics 

in January Showcase and June  Salon.   
 
     - Reminder to all members the 93rd Salon Reception is June 24 from 6:30 - 8:00.  
 
     -  Art intake is held Saturday, June 2 from 9:00 - 11:00 at UW Hospital.  
 
     - Next meeting will be held Monday, June 4 at 6:30 at the Sequoya Library. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Kerri Shannon 
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Opportunity to Help Leukemia-Lymphoma Society 

 

      

 

 

Results of Art Fair on the Square Drawing 

 

2013  - 1) Steve Wagner, 2) Marcia Nelson (Steve and Marcia’s names were a carryover from 

the previous drawing), 3)  Kathy Winters,  4) Joyce Wilson,  5) Chuck Tupa,  6) Cynthia 

Koshalek 

 

2014 -  1) Tom Kuchenbecker,  2) Steven Ralser,  3) Judith Werner,  4) Aileen Musa,  5) Luci 

Shirek,  6) Charmaine Harbort 

 

2015 -  1) Debra Krebs,  2) Sean Mitchen,  3) Merikay Payne,  4) Kathryn Lederhause,  5) Susan 

Baez,  Barbara Thielke 

 

2016 -  1) Tamara Tsurkan,  2) Pam Andros, 3) Norma Koshalek  

 

Hilldale Fall Art Fair 

 

An application for the Fall Art Fair at Hilldale, November 3 & 4, is available on the following 

page.   Booths may be shared.  For further information, contact Loretta Dooley:  371-7472 or 

peter@h2ocolorart. 

 

FYI Box 

 

1)  You’re “missing the boat” if you’re not regularly checking the MAG web site, 

madisonartguild.com.  Tamara Tsurkan diligently updates the “Opportunities” section 

with new postings of art fair venues, gallery offerings, and art instruction.   

 

2)  MAG members are encouraged to be listed in the “Artist’s” section of the MAG web 

site.   Just send up to six digital images of your work to MAG webmaster Tamara 

Tsurkan,  tamara@tds.net.  A short description of each piece of art work enhances the 

presentation, but it is not a requirement.  To join the present listing of artists, send your 

best digital photos (jpeg) and concise biographical information or artist’s statement to 

Tamara. 

 

3)  To sell art work at any public venue, such as art fairs, it is necessary to obtain a 

Seller’s Permit.   You can register online:   

http://www.revenue.wi.gov/businesses/index.html. 

Or  you may call Wisconsin Dept. of Revenue, Customer Service Bureau, (608) 266-

2776. 
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MADISON ALL GUILD / INVITATIONAL FALL ART SHOW 

HILLDALE MALL 

Midvale Blvd. at University Ave Madison, WI. 

November 3
rd

 and 4
th

, 2012 

Hours: Saturday 10:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m. Sunday 11:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

 

Check must accompany application and made payable to: LORETTA DOOLEY 

DATE OF APPLICATION:   ________________________________ 

EXHIBITOR:    ________________________________ 

ADDRESS CITY STATE   ________________________________ 

TELEPHONE:    ________________________________ 

E Mail Address    ________________________________ 

MEDIA:     ________________________________ 

 

      WEST WING:          ______$ 75.00 

      West Wing SPACES ARE ODD SIZES-NO ELECTRITY 

 

      MAIN LOBBY:    ______$175.00 

 

After the committee meets and they have selected the artists and if you were not selected and you want 

to be on the waiting list please mark application. Artists on the waiting list will have the opportunity of 

filling any cancellation. You will be notified if you are on the waiting list. Fee will be refunded if you 

are on the waiting list and do not get in. 

When you have been accepted and have made a commitment you must exhibit. YOUR ENTRY FEE 

WILL NOT BE REFUNDED IF YOU CANCEL    

If not accepted application and money will be returned promptly.  

In case of an emergency contact the coordinator immediately. 

We will send out an information packet one month prior to show. 

DO YOU NEED ELECTRICTY  YES______ NO______ 

How many postcards will you need      _________ 

If show is filled, do you want to be on a waiting list???_________ 

****************************************************************** 

Hilldale is not responsible for any accidents or loss of artwork. 

You must sign 

 

ARTIST________________________________________DATE__________________ 

 

 

LORETTA DOOLEY Phone 608-271-7472 

ALL- GUILD-INVITATIONAL HILLDALE SHOW COORDINATOR 

4909 Holiday Drive 

Madison, WI 53711 

 


